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Kentucky Association of Blind Athletes
Do you love watching baseball and would like to play the game?  Do you want to share a fun time with friends while getting in some good exercise as well?  Then you should plan on coming to the KABA beep baseball game! 

On Tuesday, May 18 KABA will be host a beep baseball demonstration and game at the Kentucky School for the Blind, from 5:00-7:00 pm.  

We will have former and current beep baseball players from other states on hand, as well as some experts from our own backyard.  We will first hear about how the game is played and get a short demonstration.  Then, we’ll get into teams and play some ball!  

After the game we will talk about player interest and the hope is that KABA will begin making plans to start a team.  So come on out and have fun with KABA! 
